Dear Mr. Tounget,

The Executive Committee of the Galindo Elementary Neighborhood Association (GENA) has
met regarding the 10-one districting process, and we wanted to communicate our position. We
unanimously agree that all of Galindo should be placed entirely inside of one district. We also
unanimously agree that all of the neighborhoods of 78704 should be placed inside of one district.

We thank the committee for its work on this challenging project!
Sincerely,

The GENA Executive Committee

Sent by GENA secretary Bob Price



